
MEMORANDUM 
 

 
April 6th, 2005  
 
 
TO: Mr. George Wright 
 Commissioner, L.E.R.A. 
 
FROM: Judge Heather Pullan 
 
Re: J.H.  #5905 
 
 
 
 
 This application for a review came before me on 
February 25th, 2005.  After hearing submissions from counsel, I upheld 
the Commissioner's decision not to take any further action relative to 
this complaint.  The court file is now closed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      “Original signed by”   
     Judge Heather Pullan 
 
 
/mrb 
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